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This year the CASI activities were not as intensive as it used to be the previous 
year when we did have 4 working groups to handle. After the last CASI Plenary 
Meeting at Lausanne and the decisions taken, we had to introduce in the 
Sporting Code all those decisions. In addition we also implemented the new 
document style which will have to be implemented to all Specialized Sections of 
the Sporting Code.  

 

The Plenary proposal to the FAI EB to establish a Task Force to look deeper in 
the issue of the FAI Sporting Licenses was accepted and we expect to read a 
report with some conclusions and of course proposals.  

 

No mid-year meeting was scheduled but emails were exchanged between the 
Bureau members for various matters.  

 

CASI Bureau prepared few proposals to amend the FAI Sporting Code General 
Section.  

 

For next year CASI will have to deal for the WAG 2020 General rules.  

 

I would like to thank the CASI Bureau members and the CASI representatives 
for supporting CASI activities and also FAI EB and FAI HO for the good 
communication we have during the year.  
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